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July 31, 2014
Dear Secretary,

I write with reference to the drive initiated in the Ministries / Departments in
June, at the behest of the Hon'ble Prime Minister, to spruce up and improve the
buildings and work spaces of the offices. In response to my letter of June 5, 2014, |
have been receiving from you periodic reports on efforts made in this regard.

2 Attention has been drawn to reports that in some Departments, there has
either not been adequate visible improvement or that, after some initial attention
being paid to this aspect, the momentum has not been sustained and also that some
officials have been habitually coming late to office. In a few Departments, the
concerned Ministers noticed laxity in this regard. Prime Minister has expressed
concern over these reports.

3. It will also be ‘appreciated that the success of this initiative will be contingent
on continued perseverance by every employee. | write to you once again to
emphasize that cleanliness of work areas and improvement in the over-all ambience
of office buildings, as also punctuality on the part of officials, should be reviewed by
you on a sustained basis so that there is visible improvement and that there are no
reports of slippages in this regard.

4. This letter may please be acknowledged.
With regards,

Yours sincerely,

Need §u) has been dme i e 099 Mo - g )|82-E-1IT doked 2B-0& )
EX-TRD T has been issucd.
12819
E-mail : cabinetsy@nic.in



